
Savoring the Last Days of Summer 



In the Pacific Northwest summer is the time of year when the beauty of the 
region comes alive. No place is this more evident than on the outdoor tennis 
courts at the tennis clubs, tennis centers, schools, and regional parks where tennis 
players gather to enjoy the sunshine and at the same time do what we love 
most…play tennis! With the beginning of fall, tennis players in the PNW savor 
the last days of outdoor tennis before the seasonal change brings us all back 
indoors, but the memories of the summer season will keep our batteries charged 
for the long winter ahead. We are lucky to have so many great indoor tennis 
facilities in the region so we can keep doing what we love most…play tennis!

To keep up on All & Winter leagues in the Pacific Northwest, visit the PNW 
League website PNW League Website

https://www.usta.com/en/home/play/adult-tennis/programs/pacificnw/usta-league-new.html

